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March 12, 2014 
 
 
Long Minh Nguyen 
2114 Putter Place 
Kissimmee FL 34746 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 

Linda Pham 
1600 Wexford Circle 
Eagan MN 55122 
 
VIA US MAIL 

Re: Order to Remove property at 586 Rice Street 
 
Dear Mr. Nguyen and Ms. Pham: 
 
This is to confirm that on March 11, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your request to have the 
matter be reconsidered and grant you additional time for the rehabilitation of the building.  The 
City will proceed with the demolition to raze and remove the structures; unless, you present a 
signed contract with a licensed demolition contractor to the Department of Safety and 
Inspections by March 14, 2014.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact the appeals line at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Christine Boulware (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
 Kevin Foley, kffoley@q.com 
 Brian Wolff, wolffprojects@gmail.com 
 Yen Pham, yenkpham@yahoo.com 
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